THE CiTy ofF NEwW YORK
OFFICE OF THE MAYOR
NEw YOrRK, N.Y. 10007

May 28, 2009

Dear Friends:

It is a great pleasure to welcome all those attending the Grand Opening of the new Grand
Meridian Printing facility in Long Island City.

This remarkable new facility is more than just an impressive addition to GM’s already
world-class printing resources—it’s an 18,000 square foot demonstration of the company’s long-
term commitment to our City. Especially during these tough times, businesses like Grand
Meridian are helping keep our City moving forward, supporting jobs and making vital
contributions to our local economy.

On behalf of all New Yorkers, I applaud GM and K.Y. Chow for playing an important
role in the continuing revitalization of this historic Queens neighborhood, and for helping New

York City stay on the cutting edge in media technology. Please accept my best wishes for an
enjoyable ribbon-cutting event and continued success.

Sincerely,

Michael R. Bloomberg
Mayor



